REPORT OF LEAD MEMBER FOR PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT SERVICES

TO CABINET – 10th JULY 2001.

CAPITAL INVESTMENT STRATEGY AND ASSET MANAGEMENT PLAN 

SUPPORTING PAPERS

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

As part of the new arrangements to fund Local Authorities through the Single Capital Pot they are required to produce a Capital Investment Strategy and an Asset Management Plan. The process requires both documents to be issued to GONW by 31st July 2001.

The CIS and AMP are corporate documents produced with an input from all Directorates.

This report sets out supporting documents to ensure good asset management planning and to satisfy DETR guidelines. The Strategic Property Management Unit has produced the following additional documents, which have been agreed with all directorates

Appendix 1) Defined Terms of Reference for the Corporate Property Officer

Appendix 2) Defined Terms of Reference for the Asset Management Group

Appendix 3) A policy document for the Treatment of Surplus Property

The AMP will ensure that property is considered as a strategic asset and that efficient and effective use of property will improve service delivery.

Recommendations

I recommend that approval be given to the above supporting documents and their implementation into the working practices of all directorates.
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